
 

 
Joint Statement of  

DMUSD PTA Presidents

 
September 4, 2020 

 
Dear DMUSD Families- 
 
We are grateful for your support and dedication to your students and teachers during this challenging 
time. Our efforts to sustain educational programs and resources at each of our schools thrives because of 
you! 
 
So, on behalf of our respective PTAs, we wanted to reaffirm some important commitments to all of you: 
 
1. Our PTAs are committed to all school families in our district, whether their children are attending In-
Person or in Launch.  
 
2. Each school still will have one PTA, for all families.  
 
3. PTA Membership is still open and active this year at each school. We strongly encourage families to 
join the PTA at their school of residence, or "home school." 
 
4. All PTAs will support teachers with mini-grants again this year, for both In-Person and Launch 
teachers, and for STEAM+ teachers. (Minigrants are grants from PTA to every credentialed teacher in the 
school to purchase school supplies, resources, technology, equipment and more). To ensure the fullest 
funding of mini-grants, please be sure to join the PTA at your home school. 
 
5. All our events, whether online or eventually in-person, will include all school families, In-Person and 
Launch. 
 
Thank you for supporting the PTA and our students and teachers. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anya Springer, PTA President 
Ashley Falls School  
ashleyfallspta.org 
anyaspringer@gmail.com 
 
Tamara Wells, PTA President 
Carmel Del Mar School  
carmeldelmarpta.com 
cdmptapresident@gmail.com 
 
Kendra Tilker, PTA President 
Del Mar Heights School  
delmarheightspta.com 
president@delmarheightspta.com 
 
Libby Hellmann, PTA President 
Del Mar Hills Academy  
delmarhillspta.org 
president@delmarhillspta.org 

Lisa Kradjian, PTA President 
Ocean Air School  
oceanairpta.org 
kirazian@me.com 
 
Amy Berkley, PTA President  
Sage Canyon School  
sagecanyonpta.com 
amylberkley@outlook.com 
 
Gregory Reade, PTA President  
Sycamore Ridge School  
sycamoreridgepta.com 
gregoryreade@gmail.com 
 
Brigitte LaSala, PTA President 
Torrey Hills School  
torreyhillspta.com 
briglasala@aol.com

 


